
From: Schwartz, Andrew
Sent: 6/17/2010 8:38:33 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Manzana - meeting with Fish and Wildlife Condor Study Lead

Hi,
Meredith,

Following up on our
conversation in OjaL.Can you help me arrange a meeting with the relevant Fish 
& Wildlife representative who is leading the effort on the condor studies in 
the Tehachapi region? The purpose of this meeting is to get a better sense 
from Fish & Wildlife if they believe a supplement is needed to give them an 
opportunity to formally comment on the Manzana project and also to get a better 
sense for how risky they believe the project is to the 
condor.

Thanks,

Andrew Schwartz

Energy Advisor

Office of President Peevey

California Public Utilities 
Commission

505 Van Ness Ave.

San Francisco, CA 94102

Tel: 415.703.1175

Email: 3s2@cpuc.C3.qov
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